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Question:  

Senator CAMERON: Are you aware of the publication Service delivery reform—transforming 

government service delivery?  

Ms Campbell: Do you know the date of that one? There was one some time ago, a couple of 

years ago.  

Senator CAMERON: It was on your website until recently.  

Ms Campbell: We will just see whether there is an officer who knows anything about it, but 

we could take the question and see whether we could assist.  

Senator CAMERON: It has been removed from the website. Could you tell us why it has been 

removed?  

Ms Campbell: No, but we will find out. If it is a dated document, sometimes we take down 

older documents because they are old.  

 

Answer: 

The publication Service Delivery Reform – transforming government service delivery was 

deleted from the departmental website on 1 July 2014 due to the information being out of 

date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


